
POLICY AND RESOUCES COMMITTEE

23rd AUGUST 2021

UPDATE AND INFORMATION

Erme Playing Fields Project

This project to support the Football Club in a new club house extension has been put on hold 
while the club discuss reviewing their plans with their project partners. 

Citizens Advice

The attached letter was received in response to the awarding of a grant.

Jonathan Parsons
Town Clerk



CCiittiizzeennss AAddvviiccee SSoouutthh HHaammss
Follaton House, Plymouth Road, Totnes, Devon, TQ9 5NE 

New enquiries: 0808 278 7948   Existing enquiries: 01803 869230
reception@southhamscab.org.uk https://southhamscab.org.uk/

Citizens Advice South Hams is the operating name for South Hams Citizens Advice Bureau Ltd, company limited by guarantee 04349641 and 
registered charity 1091133.  We are members of the national   Citizens Advice service, accredited by the Advice Services Alliance and authorised by 
the Financial Conduct Authority FRN:617737.  VAT reg no: 871 7257 03. Our registered office is Follaton House, Plymouth Road, Totnes TQ9 5NE.

Mr Jonathan Parsons
Town Clerk
Town Hall
Erme Court
Leonards Road
Ivybridge
Devon
PL21 0SZ

10th August 2021

Dear Jonathan, 

On behalf of Citizens Advice South Hams I would like to express our sincerest 
appreciation to Ivybridge Town Council for your recent grant of £1500 made to our 
charity. 

The grant will help immensely with running our core service and in enabling us to 
remain a presence at the Watermark so those local residents who prefer face-to-face 
communication or who face barriers in using digital services can continue to access the 
support and advice they need. 

It was my pleasure to attend the Council meeting and I am glad the Councillors found it 
beneficial. 

We are very grateful for your on-going support, please express our greatest thank you 
to the Town Council.

Yours sincerely,

Janie Moor
CChhiieeff OOffffiicceerr
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